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We hope this letter finds you prosperous, happy, and most importantly, healthy! We are
excited to announce some new and important updates regarding our office.

Our practice has grown thanks to the wonderful referrals from our patients and our hard
working team. In order to continue providing you with the best standard of care, we have
added another dentist in our practice!

We are very excited to welcome Dr. Ami Mata to Robinson Dentistry! She is a native of Dallas
and received her Doctor of Dental Surgery degree from Texas A&M College of Dentistry. She
currently is a member of the American Dental Association and the Academy of General
Dentistry. You can read more about her on our website.

We’d also like to announce, after much contemplation, Dr. Robinson will be ending her
preferred provider status with the insurance companies Delta Dental and Cigna, effective
June 1, 2022. Following that date, she will continue to accept your insurance, however she will
do so as an out-of-network provider.

What does this mean for you? You can definitely continue to receive your dental care at our
office and we encourage you to do so! Remember, with some insurance plans, there really is
very little difference between in- and out-of-network benefits. If this is confusing for you,
please give us a call and we can walk you through it.

In order to maintain a high standard of care for our patients, please be advised that Dr. Ami
Mata will be accepting both Delta Dental and Cigna as an in-network insurance provider. As a
patient of Robinson Dentistry, you may select Dr. Mata as your primary dental provider to
continue using your in-network benefits.

To book your next appointment with Dr. Robinson, Dr. Mata, or any one of our 3 amazing
hygienists, please give us a call at 214-321-6441 or visit our website at drdenarobinson.com.

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely,
Your Dental Team at Robinson Dentistry 

Dear Robinson Dentistry Family, 

Ami Mata, DDS
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